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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It is the last day for our two students in the Stingrays class, Lucy and Kirsty, and we thank them for their 

help over the last few weeks. 

 

The Tiddlers and Minnows have been exploring floating and sinking using items in a water bath and 

have also been reading the story of The Train Ride.  The children in Sticklebacks and Seahorses have had 

the pleasure of working with a cricket coach, who has shown them some fantastic skills which we hope 

to see implemented over the next few weeks.  The Stingrays have been writing stories based on the 

picture book “Red Alert” and then illustrating them with their own ideas.  The Sharks class has been 

writing in response to the class novel, and practices are now afoot for the end of year production. 

 

 

Year 6 Boys Football Semi Final 

 

 

Well done to the boys’ football team, who played a close 

match against Marsh Gibbon on a wet Tuesday 

afternoon.  They showed fantastic team work to come 

twice from behind and to finally win 4-2.  There were 

great performances all round.   

Next stop the final! 
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Activities Next Week 

Tuesday 18th June   New Tiddler Parents’ Meeting   4.30pm 

     New Minnow Parents’ Meeting   5.30pm 

Wednesday 19th June  Quadkids NOSSP Final  12.30pm 

Thursday 20th June   Music Concert      6.00pm 

Friday 21st June   Class Photographs 

Friday 21st June   Year 6 Swimming Gala  12.30pm 

 

 

Bottles for FoFS 

The FoFS team is now collecting bottles for their “Water or Wine” stall at the Summer fete.  Please could 

we ask for donations of wine bottles – full or empty – with screw top lids.  They can be brought in to 

the office and left there.  This proved to be a very popular stall at last year’s fayre and we thank you for 

your support in advance! 

 

 

 

 

School Disco Volunteers 
 

        It is a lot of fun and just a small amount of effort!  The upcoming disco would be the ideal time to  

           shadow the current organisers and learn what’s involved so, if you are keen, please contact  

                                            Anna Simpson or Louise Vaughan via the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              Stay and Play Volunteers 

 
We are looking for volunteers, one or preferably two mothers with toddlers, 

     who would be present at Stay and Play on Friday mornings and able to 

  oversee the group each week.  If you are able and willing please speak to 

                                            Charlotte Robson or the office.  

 

 

 

 

 

Payments to the Office 

The office would like to remind parents/carers that we do not hold petty cash in school and that it is not 

always easy to provide change when payments are made in cash.  We do try our best to accommodate 

people but we ask that, wherever possible, the correct change is provided.  Thank you for your support 

in this. 

 

 



 

 

 

Let’s hope we see some sun this weekend! 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

Tues 18th June – New Parents’ Meeting (Tiddlers & Minnows) 

Wed 19th June – Quadkids NOSSP Final at Cooper School  

Thurs 20th June – Music Concert 

Fri 21st June – Class Photographs 

Fri 21st June – Year 6 Swimming Gala 

Mon 24th to Thurs 27th June – Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Fri 28th June – Sports Day 

Tues 2nd July – Seahorses Trip to Harcourt Arboretum 

Thurs 4th July – Class Swop Day and new Tiddlers & Minnows Induction 

Fri 5th July – FoFS Summer Fete 

Wed 10th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 
Thurs 11th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 
Mon 15th July – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Tues 16th July – Year 6 Trip to Hinksey Pool 

Thurs 18th July – Summer School Disco 

Tues 23rd July – Leavers’ Service 10am 


